
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 
MINISTRY OF COMMUNICATIONS 

 

 

NATIONAL HIGHWAY AUTHORITY 
 
 

CORRIGENDUM  
 
 

PROVISION, OPERATION AND MANAGEMENT OF POLICE FINE 

COLLECTION UNITS ON NATIONAL HIGHWAYS AND MOTORWAYS. 

  
1. Reference “Invitation for Bids (IFB)” dated 26-01-2019 Published in  

National dailies (newspapers) whereby bids were invited for Provision, 

Operation and Management of Police Fine Collection Units on National 

Highway N-55 and Motorways M-3 & M-4. The advertisement was duly 

published on website of NHA and PPRA.  
 

2. Following amendments have been made in the said IFB: 

a. The last date of submission of bids (Technical and Financial) 

has been extended from 12-02-2019 to 20-02-2019. The bids 

will now be received on 20-02-2019 upto 1130 hrs and 

Technical bids will be opened on the same day at 1200 hrs. 

b. Para 5 of IFB dated 26-01-2019 regarding award of maximum 

02 No. Packages to a bidder has been deleted in entirety. 

 

3.  All other terms & conditions of original IFB shall remain 

unchanged. 
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